
 
 
From: Shinica Thomas <Shinica.Thomas@wake.gov>  
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 11:37 AM 
To: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov> 
Subject: Re: Resignation of Sanford Bailey from the Open Space and Parks Advisory Committee 
 
Thank you Toni. 
I would like to make a recommendation of Sig Hutchinson to fill this vacancy. We can put it on the 
October agenda. 
Shinica 
 
Shinica Thomas 
Chair of the Board of Commissioners 
Wake County Government 
 
Sent from my iPhone  
  
From: Sanford Bailey <sb@sanfordbailey.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2024 9:11 PM 
To: Shinica Thomas <Shinica.Thomas@wake.gov>; grhess@ncsu.edu; Toni Womack 
<Toni.Womack@wake.gov>; David Ellis <David.Ellis@wake.gov>; Chris Snow <csnow@wake.gov> 
Subject: Resignation of Sanford Bailey from the Open Space and Parks Advisory Committee 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Wake County network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
  
Please see the attached letter regarding the above-referenced. 
  
Thank you, 
Sanford Bailey 
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